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The Islington Catchment Flood Risk Management Scheme is being 
undertaken by King's Lynn Drainage Board, with consultants Royal 
HaskoningDHV and contractors Balfour Beatty. 

The Project 

A changing climate and the age 
of the existing Islington Pumping 
Station means replacement is 
required to ensure future flood 
risk is minimised. 

The design for the new pumping 
station has evolved over the 
last year. Once built, the new 
Islington Pumping Station will 
provide better protection to 
approximately 1,500 homes and 
500 businesses. 

The project is now moving into 
the Design and Build phase and 
enabling works have already 
commenced. Construction is due 
to begin later this year. 

Public Drop-In 
We will be providing an opportunity 
for the public to view information 
and ask questions about the project 
such as background, design 
drawings, construction traffic 
routes and estimated programme 
of works. 

There will be representatives 
from the project team on hand 
throughout the day to answer and 
queries or concerns. 
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